
SANDSTONE – ASKOV- EAST CENTRAL SCHOOLS HALL OF FAME 
NOMINATION PETITION FOR FORMER STUDENTS 

 
Submitted by:    

Address:     

Telephone:      

Date Submitted:     

Email:    
 

 

Please fill out the following information to the best of your knowledge. Once completed, please submit the form by 

February 22, 2018 to the S- A-EC School Hall of Fame Committee, c/o East Central School, 61085 State Highway 23, 

Finlayson, MN 55735. 
 

 

Induction Date  May 19, 2019  
 

 

Nominee:    Telephone:    

Address:    Email:    

Graduation year:    School: Sandstone Askov East Central 

Years attending S-A-EC Schools:    

Deceased (please circle):  Yes  or  No 
 

 

High School Accomplishments: (Awards, honors, and extracurricular activities) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Post-High School Education/Training: 

College (s) attended     

Degree (s) attained:     

Additional information:    
 
 
 

Career Highlights (jobs held): 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Professional Awards, honors and Achievements: 



Community Service/Philanthropy (Optional) : 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Military Service: 

Branch of service:                                                    

Years of active duty:                                               Position:                                                                   

 
 
Comments: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please attach an explanation of why this person should be inducted into the Sandstone-Askov-East Central Schools 

Hall of Fame. Include any information which you believe will assist the committee in fully evaluating your nominee. 
 

 

Mission Statement 
 
It is our goal to recognize Sandstone, Askov and East Central students that have distinguished themselves by 

their contributions in their field of work/study, to their individual communities, and to society as a whole. By 

providing these positive role models to our current students, they will understand the positive impact ECHS has 

made on individuals from our community in the past. This inspiration will provide hope and relevance to our 

current students in their areas of studies as well as extra-curricular opportunities. 

 


